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Robberies - 18th District (Near North) 

 
 
 

  
 
 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 

Video of this incident may be seen here: https://youtu.be/XIHUVP0ngUk 

About the Crime: 
This alert gives notice to residents of the 18th District of recently reported robbery/ theft incidents. Area Three 
Detectives are seeking to identify the pictured vehicle and offenders regarding Armed Robberies that occurred 
on 05APR24 in the 300 block of west North Ave., documented under RD JH214566 and the 1800 N. block of 
north Clark St; documented under JH214564. There were four M/1 offenders. Two offenders were 
approximately 5'05 and two were approximate 5'09. All were thin build.    
 
Incident locations and times: 

 300 block of West North Ave., Friday April 5, 2024 in the early morning hours. 

 1800 block of North Clark St., Friday April 5, 2024 in the early morning hours. 
 
About the offender:  
(4) Male, African Americans, age unknown.  
 
What you can do:  

 Always be aware of your surroundings. 

 Immediately report suspicious activity 

 If you are confronted by an assailant remain calm  

 Remember any unique physical characteristics (scars, limp, acne, teeth, etc.)  

 Never pursue a fleeing assailant, provide the information to the police 

 If approached by a witness to the incident, request their contact information.  

 Immediately dial 9-1-1 and remain on the scene when possible. 
 

If you have any information, contact the Bureau of Detectives – Area 3 
(312) 744-8263 

JH214566 and JH214564 
(Reference: PATTERN # 24-CWP-020) 


